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The Curriculum                                                                                   

A massive congratulations to all the boys and girls, who graduated this week. They were 

just fantastic and did us all proud! 

This month we will be learning all about the beach, holidays and summer. We will discuss 

what we see and do at the beach and the time of year we go. We will talk about 

seasonal changes that are happening and the types of transport we use to go on holiday 

e.g. bus, train, aeroplane.   

Just a reminder, Mrs McTeague will resume her role as class teacher from Monday 14th 

June. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all very much for your 

continued support and cooperation throughout the year. I have had a wonderful year 

with you and your amazing children. Each and every one of them is an absolute 

superstar. I have really enjoyed watching them grow and develop in so many ways this 

year. 

Have a fantastic summer! 

Many Thanks,  

Mrs McGovern.  

Important Dates for the diary 

Sports day – unfortunately we will not be able to carry out our sports day as normal 

this year. Instead Sports day will take place the week of 21st June. Please send 

children to school in appropriate gear for that week.                                                                                                                                                  

End of year school trip – Instead of school trip this year we have decided to have a 

fun day instead. This will take place on our last day of school Tuesday 29th June.  

Transition to Primary School – Children who are transitioning to St. Josephs Primary 

school will have an opportunity to visit the Primary One classroom and meet their 

teacher. Mrs Meenagh will also come down and visit the children later in June. 

Reports – All parents will receive reports at the end of June. There will also be a copy 

of your child’s report forwarded on to their next school.  

Last day of term – Tuesday 29th June.  

 


